
Mary Alice Bisbee 
 
Dear Senate Health and Welfare Committee Members, 
 
To all Senate and Health care committee members working on health care: 
Please start working at once on this new focus for solving the totally out of control 
health care cost situation in Vermont.  We believe that a more gradual approach will 
provide a better way to change this totally out of control non system.   
I still have faith that we can and will provide a sustainably affordable health care 
system for all Vermonters, do it now, and do it right.  Let's not waste all the valuable 
data, resources and innovative community programs that have been introduced to 
meet these challenges of reducing costs and particularly hospitalizations. 
 
And please, do it NOW! 
Mary Alice Bisbee 
Montpelier, VT 
Board member, Vermont Alliance for Retired Americans and GMCB sub committee 
participant 
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